SCR031303-01-E24

March 30, 2004

Carla Pardee

AT&T LSAM Manager

Dear Ms. Pardee:

This letter is in response to your March 22, 2004 escalation # SCR031303-01-E24.  In this escalation AT&T is requesting an implementation date for the CR, which is titled Rated EMI Records, to be communicated as soon as possible. 

Qwest understands that AT&T has a strong interest in this change request relative to rated DUF records and has been working to get funding for this work approved. Qwest has now approved the work associated with SCR031303-01 to be completed. Qwest is working to determine potential implementation timeframes. Specifically, with regards to SCR031303-01, Qwest is addressing significant back-end system changes associated with this CR to determine the most efficient ways to implement the required changes.  

Qwest will commit to an implementation date as soon as the final solution can be determined and the necessary resources mobilized. Qwest will communicate the implementation dates as soon as they are finalized.

Sincerely,

Connie Winston

Director – Qwest Information Technologies 

